
 PGA WEST Residential Association

REMINDER TO HOMEOWNERS WITH INTERIOR
ATRIUMS: PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR ATRIUM DRAINS ARE
CLEAR AND WORKING PROPERLY. 
 
ADDITIONALLY, IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT THE GROUND LEVEL
IN YOUR ATRIUM BE AT LEAST FOUR (4) INCHES BELOW THE
WEEP SCREED.  IN THE EVENT OF A WATER BACK UP, THIS
WILL HELP ELIMINATE WATER INTRUSION INTO YOUR HOME,
AND THE HOME(S) OF YOUR ADJACENT NEIGHBOR(S).

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU DO NOT COVER YOUR DRAIN, NOR
PLACE ANY OBJECTS IN A LOCATION THAT MAY IMPEDE THE
FLOW OF WATER AT THE DRAIN.
 
WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR PROMPT ATTENTION TO THIS
IMPORTANT MATTER.  

TO VIEW THE ATRIUM RULE CLICK HERE
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